CITY OF GREENBELT ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION

Approved: 12/12/2017

Tuesday, September 26, 2017. Meeting was held in the Council Room and presided over by Chair, Melinda Brady. Meeting started at 7:00pm.

Present: Melinda Brady, Don Rich, Elsie Waynes, Leta Mach, Ema Smith, Janet Mirsky, Liz

Absent: Jon Gardner, Sudhanshu Sinha, Susan Breon,, Veronica Martin-Alston, Kate McElhenny

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING

Minutes of the August 2017 held to October meeting.

FEEDBACK LABOR DAY PARADE

Event was successful. 4 students, 1 teacher and one sibling marched in parade.

PTA PRESIDENT'S MEETING

Members discussed upcoming event and assigned duties.

Liz Park – Send out Invitations Members – bring assigned snack or drink

Updates – Clubs and Grants

Members discussed current clubs and contracts signed for this school year.

Reading clubs at SHL Elementary and GB Middle School.

Science Clubs, Magnolia teachers may be continuing on their own but decided not to be part of ACE Clubs. Possible teacher at SHL interested but she has not responded to inquiries regarding the club this year.

Melinda reviewed grant update sent by Jon via email. Melinda is pursuing overdue reports from GB Middle School.

Recommendations for Changes to Student Awards

Members discussed possible changes in location for Student Awards to better accommodate families attending. Melinda is to update proposal for the October 2017 meeting.

AOB

Leta brought up high school study regarding overcrowding and suggested it be added to the October Agenda

Ema reported on YAB efforts to support vote regrading lowering the City voting age to 16.

NEXT MEETING

The meeting ended at 7:55. The next meeting is scheduled for October 24.